
Atlantic Menhaden State Fishery closes June 23, 2021 

Maine Department of Marine Resources would like to inform all Commercial Menhaden harvesters that 

the state allocated quota has been reached and the directed menhaden fishery closes Wednesday, June 23 

at 12:01 a.m. All harvesting of menhaden will be prohibited, with the exception of non-commercial and 

recreational harvesting, until further notice 

EFFECTIVE DATE:     June 23, 2021 

 

AGENCY CONTACT PERSON:  Melissa Smith (207-624-6558) 

AGENCY NAME:   Department of Marine Resources 

ADDRESS:    State House Station 21 

     Augusta, Maine 04333-0021 

WEB SITE: https://www.maine.gov/dmr/science-research/species/menhaden/index.html  

https://www.maine.gov/dmr/science-research/species/menhaden/index.html

